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Dear Parents/Carers  

Current Cases 

We continue to see new cases on a daily basis and currently have 39 students self-isolating.  This is 

also continuing to impact upon staffing levels as we currently have 4 staff self-isolating.  

• Year 7            13 cases  

• Year 8            6 cases  

• Year 9            6 cases  

• Year 10          8 cases  

• Year 11          6 cases 

•  
Face Coverings 

Following consultation with the Director of Public Health, the Local Authority are recommending 

that students continue to wear face coverings in communal areas.  This is as a result of the high 

rates we continue to see in Cambridgeshire which place us in the top 10 nationally for community 

rates.  They are also recommending that students continue to wear face coverings on school 

buses.  

Due to increasing levels of infection within the College community, we are encouraging students 

to continue to wear face coverings in classrooms.  We will continue to keep this under review. 

Testing 

Please remember to conduct your LFT this evening and record the result on ALIS, and remember 

to log it on the NHS website. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr Tim Darby 

Deputy Principal 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

